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Are you a low-income household and
want to lower your hydro bill?

If you have filed your taxes in the last year, you can apply online or by filling out a paper
copy of the application located online at www.ontarioelectricitysupport.ca

If you have not completed your taxes, or your circumstances have changed since filing
taxes or you need assistance, you will need to visit an intake agency.

What is the ONTARIO ELECTRICITY SUPPORT PROGRAM?

If you are a customer of an electricity utility and in a lower-income home, you may qualify for
a reduction on your electricity bill through the Ontario Electricity Support Program (OESP).

An OESP intake worker from ONWAA will be in your community:

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 4™ 2016

8:30 A.M. - 12:00 P.M. & 1:00 P.M. - 5:00 P.M.
MOOSE CREE FIRST NATION - SOCIAL ASSISTANCE DEPARTMENT

Please book an appointment with Verna Cheechoo at 705-658-4619 ext. 222.

Make sure to bring a copy of your current electricity bill, Social Insurance Numbers for all
household members between the ages of 18 and 74, and stubs verifying all income coming
into your household.

If you wish to complete your application sooner and are having problems, we would like to help you complete
the OESP application. For further questions about OESP call ONWAA toll-free at 1-844-885-3157 (8:30 p.m. -
4:30 p.m.), or OESP toll-free at 1-855-831-8151 (8 a.m. - 9 p.m.).



